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Outstanding Partner
Riverside Medical Clinic

Riverside Medical Clinic (RMC) has been a strong 
partner of the Riverside Community College District 
and the RCCD Foundation for many years, beginning 
with the leadership role its medical partners played in 
establishing RCC’s nursing program in 1952.

Despite the economic downturn, RMC continues 
to invest in the local community. These efforts include 
its commitment of $100,000 to help start a Radiology 
Technician Program at Moreno Valley College as part 
of the College’s expansion of allied health programs. 

Judy Carpenter, RMC’s chief operating officer, 
serves as vice president of the RCCD Foundation’s 
Board of Directors and is a member of the Chancellor’s 
Circle on Innovation. She serves on the Moreno Valley 
College Allied Health Advisory Group and was also a 
prominent member of the Campaign RCC executive 
committee. RMC’s chief executive officer, Steve Larson, 
M.D., strongly supports RMC’s involvement with the 
Foundation and college district, noting that the 
relationship has proven highly successful, benefitting 
both organizations and local college students. 

RCCD Foundation Director Amy Cardullo praised 
Riverside Medical Clinic, saying, “RMC has been an 
outstanding partner to the RCCD Foundation. Its efforts 
and commitment to expand allied health programs will 
have a tremendous impact on workforce development 
for our region.”
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